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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Please find the attached term dates for the academic year 2022 to 2023.  We hope that having these 
dates in advance will allow you to plan and book any family holidays and events outside of term time.  
As a partnership of schools, the headteachers in the Seaton Valley Learning Partnership continue to 
work together closely.  In all previous years, we have been able to plan our training days and holidays 
to be the same for all partnership schools throughout the academic year.  However, the different 
strategic and operational needs of the schools mean that we have not been able to keep exactly in line 
with this for 2022 - 2023.   
 
All holidays are the same for all schools, however not all of the training days are the same for all 
schools.  Please note this if you have a child in more than one school in our partnership.  We hope to 
be able to return to complete parity across all schools for holidays and training days for the following 
academic year and beyond. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
John Barnes  
Executive Headteacher 
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